
 

Do you have personal protective equipment (PPE) in your garage or basement 
from your last home improvement project?  

Do you own a construction, painting, manufacturing or marine company?  

Do you know someone who is hoarding this equipment?  
 

Please consider making a donation of your personal protective equipment (PPE) to 
help Rhode Island’s Emergency Medicine Doctors during COVID-19. 
 

Rhode Island’s Emergency Physicians are looking for unused PPE.  We need: 

1. N95 masks 

2. Face Shields 

3. Tyvek body suits  
 

Donations can be made at the: 
Rhode Island Blood Center  
405 Promenade St  
Providence, RI 02908 
10 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday  
 

Pull into the garage and find the bins located to the right.  Please 
consider making a blood donation as well! 
 

On behalf of Rhode Island’s Emergency Doctors, thank you. 

Otis Warren, MD, Rhode Island Hospital and Miriam Hospital; 
President American College of Emergency Doctors, RI Chapter 


